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Dear friends and supporters,
 
Today, I am thrilled to announce the official support of former U.S. Vice President Walter
Mondale!
 
As many of you know, the Vice President has been a longtime supporter of mine and
constituent in the 3rd Ward. He sent me the following letter this week, which recognizes my
efforts to protect and improve our riverfront and establish more affordable housing in the
3rd Ward.
 
His letter reads: 
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I deeply appreciate the Vice President's support. Please join him Tuesday, Nov. 5, and
make me your #1 choice for Minneapolis City Council!
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